
From: Zack 
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 4:53 PM 
To: NL Public Utilities Board 
Subject: PUB hearings 

Good day Mr. Wells 
I have read Mr. Desmond Sullivan's questions submitted for PUB hearings, yesterday Feb. 5, 2014, as can be 
found for ease of reference in his blog, 
http://unciegnarley.blogspot.ca/2014/02/pub-told-holyrood-power-may-be-needed.html?spref=tw&m=1 
I too, as a citizen of Newfoundland and customer of NF Power would like PUB to look at the issues Mr. Sullivan 
has raised in your review. 

Sincerely, 

Zack Howard 
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